
December 1, 1972. 

'it. Richard Bernabei, 
Department of Classics, 
Queen's University, 
Kingston, Ontario. 

Dear Dick: 

I wrote the Rand Corporation at 1700 Main Street, Santa 
Monica California, 90406 re 'Project Star' but ex pectedly 
received no reply. 

Perhaps you will have better luck. 

Found this enclosure from James Gavin's review of the 
brightest and the best very interesting in its confirmation 

of Pentagon duplicity vis a vis JFK. 

Sincerely, 

E.R. Williams 

ERW/rm 



and Corp: The new prusident is expecting; a letter from me. do is a local boy makinc 
good. I think thv prospects are better if he has a chance for disenchantment. 

thanks 
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